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State Advances Broadband Expansion with 
Hawaiian Telcom’s $6 Million Fiber Internet Donation
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Fiber Connectivity for Public Housing
Communities Statewide

Stronger, more reliable internet for public housing residents

Reaching 81 HPHA properties and over 5,500 residential units

Connecting more than 45,000 Hawaiʻi residents in public housing

Completion expected by August 2025




